
POLICY 1.38 
NOTICES 
 
Notices from community organizations, such as Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, PTA, 
etc., that directly affect the children of the District may, in the discretion of the 
building principal, be forwarded to parents via the students.  
 
This policy is not intended to interfere with the responsibility of District personnel 
to communicate directly with the parents or legal guardians of a particular student 
on matters pertaining to such student. It is intended to insure that prompt, reliable 
and accurate information is provided to parents and patrons of this District as 
well as the general public 


